
Lee Conservation Commission Site Walk Minutes 

September 14, 2023 
 

Present:  Dawn Genes, Deb Sugerman, Anne Tappan, Mark Nelson from Lee Conservation 

Commission, Aaron Wiswell (owner) and his son, Scott Lawler (engineer), Marc Jacobs (soil 

scientist) 

 

The purpose of the site walk was to review preliminary plans of owner of 64 and 68 Concord 

Road.  The location of the proposed building, parking, septic and stormwater retention were 

observed.  Discussion took place regarding each of these items as well as the wet soils boundary 

which had been flagged.  The owner doesn’t plan to come before the ZBA until the spring. 

 

Respectfully submitted by: Dawn Genes 

 


